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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 
Bulletin #73 
Updates to Mobility and Large 
Equipment Benefits   
 

Wheelchair Approved Product List 

There have been a number of updates to the AADL 
Wheelchair APL.   

• Quickie QX has replaced the Breezy 600 
• Compostie Move has been added to 

Category A Manual Wheelchairs 
• Dynamic Supertilt is now called Maple Leaf 

Lowrider 
• Orion II is back on the APL 
• Physipro Neox has been added to the Adult 

Tilt-in-Space category 
• Myon Junior has been added to the 

Pediatric Category A wheelchair 
• Permobile FX and Pride 4 Front which have 

front wheel drive has been added to the 
Adult Power Wheelchairs.   

Pediatric Approved Product List 

The following standing frames have been added: 

• Cat II Invento  
• Zing MPS  
• Smart Upright  
• Vertiflex Hybrid 

Discontinued Items 

The following items have been discontinued 

• Breezy 600 
• Reliant 450 Patient Lifter 

 

Lifters and Accessories Approved 
Product List 

The following patient lifters have been added: 

• GH1 Guldman overhead patient lifter   
• Drive FLP 500 portable floor lifter  
• Joerns HPL 500 portable floor lifter 
• Humancare FL180 portable floor lifter 
• Gulmand GL5 portable floor lifter  

All lifters funded by AADL can use slings from any 
manufacturer (compatable slings).   

The Invacare Reliant 450 lifter has been removed 
from the APL but AADL will continue to fund the 
Invacare slings for clients that currently have this 
model of lifter. 

AADL will no longer be posting manufacturer 
specification sheets on the AADL website.  All 
manufacturers will be expected to have the AADL 
approved order forms/specification sheets on the 
manufacturer websites.   

Authorizers should work with the vendors and the 
manufacturers to access order forms. 

AADL has posted an exclusion list for manual and 
power wheelchairs. This list is not exhaustive but is 
intended to assist authorizers and vendors in 
clarifying what options and products are not funded 
by AADL to avoid confusion when ordering.   

Q&A Session  

AADL will be hosting a teleconference Q&A session 
for mobility authorizers and vendors on November 
26h at 9am.   

Please contact Terri at Terri.Gaunt@gov.ab.ca if you 
wish to register and identify whether or not you are a 
vendor or an authorizer.   
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